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From:    Allan E. Schneck, Director of Public Services 
To:         City Council 
Date:    January 27, 2014 
Re:        Permission for connection to Rochester Hills’ water –1406 Dutton, Oakland Township, Michigan 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I have no objection to, who owns the property described below, located in Oakland Township, connecting to 
the City of Rochester Hills’ Water Main. 
 
Located in the Charter Township of Oakland, Oakland County, Michigan, more particularly described as 
Lot 1 of Skyline Subdivision, Section 33, T4N, R11E, Oakland Twp., Oakland County, Michigan with the 
address of 1406 Dutton, Rochester, MI 48306. 
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